
 
 

WASHINGTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 6 
 

 

April 13, 2017 Governing Board Meeting  
Public Gifts and Donations 
 
In accordance with Board policy, the Governing Board is advised that the following items have been 
received in support of Washington Elementary School District students, parents, and staff.  
 
1. American Express Company donated a check in the amount of $500.00 to Acacia Elementary to 

be used support students and staff. 
 

2. Ms. Misty Metcalf donated a check in the amount of $685.65 to Acacia Elementary to be used to 
support the sixth grade field trip to SeaWorld.  

 
 

3. Arizona Diamondbacks donated 850 baseball tickets with an approximate value of $ 17,000.00 to 
Academic Support Programs to be used towards staff retention and appreciation.  

 

4. Ms. Kathryn Crippen donated a clarinet with an approximate value of $450.00 to Lookout Mountain 
Elementary to be used within the band program.  

 

5. Jack and Holly Past donated books with an approximate value of $ 750.00 to Lookout Mountain 
Elementary for the benefit of students.  

 
6. Adcap donated a check in the amount of $1,000.00 to Mountain Sky Junior High to be used to 

support health and wellness activities.  
 

7. Donor’s Choose donated a four Lenovo N22 Chromebooks and a Google EDU Management 
Console License with an approximate value of $1,180.54 to Mountain Sky Junior High to be used 
in the seventh grade science classes. 

 
8. Mr. Hollands Opus donated 36 Yamaha PSRE253 61 Key Keyboards with an approximate value 

of $ 5,400.00 to Mountain View School to be used within the music program. 
 

9. Alliance Bank donated a check in the amount of $ 661.00 to Roadrunner School to be used for 
AzMERIT Incentives.  

 
10. Roadrunner Student Council donated a Friendship Bench with an approximate value of $460.00 

to Roadrunner Elementary for the benefit of students.  
 

11. Stacey Blankenship donated gift cards, miscellaneous decorations, and raffle prize items with an 
approximate value of $300.00 to the Social Services Department to be used for the Social Services 
Appreciation Breakfast.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


